
 
 
 
 
 
Transition for SEND pupils  
 
 
The school ensures that transition for all pupils is carefully planned. 
Children attend visits to their new school or to St Bartholomew’s. Staff 
complete transition meetings and hold discussions about individual 
pupils to ensure that the needs of all pupils are met.  
Children with SEND are fully supported. In addition to a detailed 
discussion with the transition school, records are shared, children are 
supported with their visit and additional resources may also be made 
and shared.  
 


